
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7 January 2020         DJ/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to inform you that I will be running an English Literature/Language Revision Clinic at 
school in Room 9 every Monday lunchtime as well as after-school on Mondays from 3.45-5pm.  
These additional sessions will start on Monday 24 February 2020.  Primarily, I will work with 
students on areas in which they feel less confident apropos their forthcoming public 
examination.  However, it may be that for some students, attendance is compulsory to ensure 
their future examination success.  I will notify you by telephone ahead of any compulsory 
attendance. 
 
These revision sessions must run alongside your child’s own home revision schedule and not 
replace it.  It is imperative that your son sets regular time aside to build upon the content 
covered in the remaining lessons and the additional one-to-one / small group revision sessions.  
To this end, may I recommend the use of York Notes and CGP study guides for the set texts to 
aid with private revision: 
 

 Macbeth 
 Jekyll and Hyde 
 An Inspector Calls 
 Poetry Anthology (Power and Conflict) 

 
Guides and workbooks can also be bought to help students revise their English Language 
reading and writing examinations.  However, I will also be providing your child with additional 
revision materials to help hone and develop their skills. 
 
Please may I urge you to encourage your child’s participation in their English revision.  Success 
in English will unlock a brighter and more prosperous future.  It will also provide your son with 
greater opportunities at Sixth Form and Higher Education regardless of their career aspirations. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
David Johnson 
Teacher of English 

Your son’s English Literature 
and English Language 
examination board is AQA 

 


